
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 21 APRIL 2008

 

EX.105/08
REFERENCE FROM CORPORATE RESOURCES OVERVIEW



AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – CARLISLE RENAISSANCE



(Non-Key)

Portfolio:
Leader of the Council


Subject Matter

A Minute excerpt from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee of 3 April 2008 (CROS.62/08) regarding the Carlisle Renaissance Quarterly Progress Report was considered.  The Committee had referred to the draft Collaboration Agreement which was being drawn up, based on the detailed Heads of Terms included in the report to the Executive and Council, and considered that it was important for the Committee to be fully involved in the scrutiny of that document.  The Committee had agreed that it would welcome the opportunity to scrutinise the draft Collaboration Agreement and had forwarded the request to the Executive.

The Director of Legal and Democratic Services commented that the detailed Heads of Terms had been included in the policy report formally agreed by the Executive and adopted by the City Council and the Collaboration Agreement was being drawn up in accordance with those Heads of Terms and he was working on the basis that the approvals already given were authority to proceed to complete the Collaboration Agreement.  It was not the intention to resubmit the Collaboration Agreement for any further approval by the Executive or for scrutiny but it was suggested that future actions carried out under the terms of the Agreement could be subject to scrutiny.

Summary of options rejected:
None

DECISION

The comments of the Corporate Resources and Overview and Scrutiny Committee, as set out under Minute CROS 62/08 be noted, and the Committee be informed that whilst it was envisaged that the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee would monitor the work carried out under the Collaboration Agreement, the draft Collaboration Agreement which was being drawn up on the basis of the Heads of Terms agreed  by the City Council would not be resubmitted to either the Overview and Scrutiny Committee or a further Executive for approval or scrutiny and that the relevant Officers should proceed with the completion of the Agreement in accordance with the Heads of Terms already approved.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to the reference from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







